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That’s a wrap! Southern Dakelh Nation Alliance has finished the season for caribou pellet collections that are part of the caribou 

genetics project. This project will help us know how connected and healthy the caribou herds across the Cariboo Region are. The 

alliance staff worked with Southern Dakelh Nations, Ulkatcho First Nation, and the BC Caribou Recovery Program to complete the 

field work. We flew with Arduini Helicopters Ltd. for a total of 17 days to collect samples across the Chilcotin. Using a helicopter 

helped us to identify caribou tracks and signs of “cratering” (digging) from the air so we knew where to land and find pellets 

(poop) on the ground. Caribou pellets have DNA on them that can be used for genetic analysis and this method of sampling is non

-invasive to the animals. We look forward to sharing the results of the genetics project soon!
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